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COMMENTS AND RESPONSES FOR THE LICENCING OF THE ROOIBERG WASTE DISPOSAL FACILITY  

INITIAL COMMENTS AND RESPONSE 

DATE MADE BY COMMENT RESPONSE 

2014/01/27 Philip Nel Mr Nel stated that they would like to provide input 

into the Draft BAR especially with regards to ground 

water which is of great concern.  

Aurecon noted the concern and raised it with the 

geologist undertaking the specialist assessment.  

2014/01/29 Kampie Steenkamp Mr Steenkamp commented that the Rooiberg 

Residence Association has had a long history of 

problems with the Municipality with regards to the 

landfill site.  

Noted 

2014/02/05 Sylvia Seeman Mrs Seeman requested an explanation on the process 

and what was required from them. 

An email was sent to Mrs Seeman explaining the 

Public Participation Process for an Environmental 

Impact Assessment. As request as also made to Mrs 

Seeman asking if she would like to be added to the 

database in order to receive further communication 

and information on the project.  

 


